
From: JAMES PHILLIPS < 
 Sent: Thursday, June 3, 2021 7:16 AM 
To: Lauren Wild <Lauren.Wild@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: letter to council 
 
Please circulate this  letter to council and to the public. 
 
 I am requesting a bylaw change to address the problem of on street parking. I have checked with 29 cities 
and 20 have controls in place to control it. The controls are from 3 hour maximum to 24 hours. There are 
some permits available to allow  for visitors and  extra cars for occasions. I agree with permits to allow for 
extra cars on street  for limited time periods. The 3 hour limit may be tough for some people but the majority 
of cities have it as a bylaw and it can be  used to stop a person from parking their car for days/weeks . A 
person in Barrie can keep a car on the street for 8 months straight and only need to move it for 4 winter 
months and only 12 pm until 8 am.They do not need to be on the street for days if they are not being used. 
The owners can find a storage yard to look after their car or sell it. The cars on the street also pose a threat 
to people riding bikes  when cars are parked on both sides of the street  and they need to go around them. 
This parking problem needs control  as it gets worse everyday. People have too many cars and the 
streets  gets the problem. 
 
 
Jim Phillips 
 
 
Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail on Android 
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